
Year 1 Arrangements for Games  
on Tuesday 25th September 
 
The children will be having individual photographs taken on Tuesday 25th September.  As 
Tuesday is the day on which they have Games, please note the change to usual 
requirements on this day.  Please send your Year 1 child to school wearing their school 
uniform with their Games kit in their PE bag. 
 
 


